Minutes for the Meeting of the Committee on General Education
1-20-16
Grainger 103
4:00-4:40
In attendance: Derek Taylor (Chair), Melanie Marks, Sara Miller, Thomas Wears, Lily
Goetz

1. The committee reviewed a draft Call for Course Development Proposals (and
attendant evaluative rubric) linked to the 2016 Vice Presidential debate. A final
draft was forwarded to faculty on 1-27-16.

2. The committee discussed and approved minor changes to KINS 398 (Goal 12);
this course will now be cross-listed as KINS/PHIL 398.

Respectfully submitted,

Derek Taylor



